
Lode Parish Council – Meeting Information for 11 January 2021 
 

Matters Arising 
 

Parish Council 
Vacancy 

Clerk No further enquiries received. Cllr Stevens 
highlighted the vacancy in February Lode Star 

Speed Indicator Clerk Indicator delivered to the Clerk on 4 February 

Reducing height of 
hedge at Lode 
Crossroads 

Clerk The hedge has been lowered with a significant 
improvement to visibility. A letter has been sent to 
thank the landowner 

CCC Flood Working 
Party 

Cllr Stevens 23 drains requiring clearing reported to CCC 

Diversion of 
Footpath 9 

Clerk Referred by CCC to Planning Inspectorate for 
determination as it believes “there is sufficient 
merit in making the Order” but there are objections 
from the PC and Ramblers’ Association 

FCC Grant 
Application 

Cllr Small Additional information provided at request of FCC. 
Result expected w/c 8 March 

 
 

Accounts for Payment 
 
The Council’s approval is sought for the following payments: 
 

J E Giles Salary & PAYE £405.30 Local Govt Act 1972 s111 

W Jaggard Cemetery £173.39 Open Spaces Act 1906 ss 9 & 10 

Zoom (pd by card) Remote meeting software £14.39 Local Govt Act 1972 s 111 

 
Receipts since last meeting 

None 
Bank balances as at 5 February 2021: £42,418.49 

 
Planning 

No consultations received 
 

Correspondence 

Legal Officer, ECDC Recommendation to update Standing Orders to show adoption 
of 2012 Code of Conduct 

Highways England Upcoming work on A14 junctions 34-37 

W Allen, Cricket Club Roller to be moved to Groundsman’s shed 

Cllr Stevens Correspondence re ownership of Swan Corner 

CCC Place & Economy Consultation on Local Validation List requirements 

Cambridge Waste Water 
Treatment plant 
Relocation Project 

Announcement of site selection: location between Fen Ditton 
and Horningsea 

Mill Rd Resident Response to letter re overgrown shrub 

 
Jonathan Giles 
Clerk 
5 February 2021 


